
ATTENTION 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

Dear Ebarb Waterworks Customers: 

Water rates will be increased starting with the billing cycle that will be due June 18th, 2020. 

The rate at which we purchase water from our supplier Sabine Parish Waterworks has 

increased. This is the reason for the water rate increase being implemented. The water rate 

increase information is listed below. 

Residential Rate 

$30.00 minimum for the first 1,000 gallons 

$7.75 for each additional 1,000 gallons 

Commercial Rate 

$77.53 minimum for first 7,000 gallons 

$13.82 for each additional 1,000 gallons 

Thank You, 

Ebarb Waterworks District Board of Directors


